

Oliver Staunton

By email: request-499850-

ef83bed9@whatdothevknow.com

Legal Services

Civic Centre, Arnot Hill Park Arnold, Nottingham NG5 6LU

Email: Inforequest@gedling.gov.uk
Web: www.gedling.gov.uk
Direct Line: (0115) 9013951
Contact (0115) 9013901

Centre:

Our Ref: SK/FOI8165

Your Ref:

Date: 24 July 2018

Dear Sir,

Freedom of Information Request

Thank you for your email received by the Council on Friday 20 July 2018 requesting information about pharmacy payment data.

I can confirm that Gedling Borough Council does not hold any information of the kind specified in your request. This Council does not have a Public Health function. You may wish to direct your enquiry to Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP, email enquiries@nottscc.gov.uk.

I trust that this response satisfies your request. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on telephone 0115 901 3951.

If you are not satisfied with how your request has been dealt with then you should complain by writing to the Chief Executive. Your complaint should be sent to executivesupport@gedling.gov.uk or marked for the attention of Executive Support at Gedling Borough Council, Civic Centre, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 6LU.

If you are still not satisfied with the outcome of your complaint then you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF Telephone 01625 545 700 or www.ico.org.uk

Yours faithfully

Sarah Klapkowski Information and Practice Manager On behalf of the Director of Organisational Development and Democratic Services